
 

 

 

         Beasley June 2025 Newsletter #2 

Date Activity 

June 23rd Grade 5 Celebration (1st Block) 
 

June 24th Kindergarten Picnic (middle 
block) 

June 25th Report cards and updated IEPs 
go home 
McDonald’s Special Lunch 

June 26th Last day of school for students 
Celebration Assembly (12:00 – 
12:40) 

June 27th PA Day for Staff 
Last day of school for staff 

 

 

  

To our Parents/Guardians, 

 

As the school year draws to a close, we want to take this opportunity to thank you 
for your continued support and partnership. With only the last week remaining, we 
are excited to share that there are still many fun events and enriching learning 
activities planned for our students. 
 
We are also truly excited to witness all of our young students move up to the next 
stage of learning here at Beasley and say goodbye with sadness to see our grade 5s 
leave us as they move on to Lawfield School or other locations. 

 
Thanks to the strong partnership between parents and teachers and the support of 
the curriculum, we have completed a very successful school year. We are extremely 
grateful to the staff as they are the key component of the children’s success here at 
Richard Beasley. Our success would not have been accomplished without your 
utmost support and encouragement. 
 
With the end of the year approaching, we have news to share about our staffing 
changes for next year.  We have a few staff who will be moving on to other schools 
and wish to say thank you for all the efforts they put in this year; Ms. Jethva (LTO 
Grade ¾ teacher), Mrs. Kirkpatrick (Assigned ¾ teacher who was on leave); Mr. 
Rodriguez (Phys. Ed. & Prep teacher); Mrs. Werner (Prep teacher);  Ms. Remani 
(LTO Kindergarten teacher); Mrs. Jennings (LTO Kindergarten DECE);  Ms. Sequeira 
(LTO EA); Mr. Akinlade (LTO EA);  Ms. Eby (LTO EA);  and Mrs. Hallas (Office 
Administrator).  On behalf of the Beasley staff we would like to thank all of our 
departing staff members for their commitment to our staff, students, and our 
school community.  We would also like to take this time to welcome Mrs. Hem 
(Grade ¾ teacher); Ms. Snelling (Office Administrator) and Mr. Ahmad (Principal) to 
Richard Beasley. 

 
We wish you a wonderful summer break. As always take care, stay safe and we look 
forward to the opportunity to work together again in September. 

 

Mrs. J, Corbin-Harper   

 

 

 

Thought for the Month: 

  
 
 

 
 


